



The American Planning Association - Texas Chapter is interested in hearing your experiences related to COVID-19. We understand there may be difficult times ahead of us, and APATX is committed to being a resource for our members. This survey will help the Chapter prepare, create, and alter professional development activities and member services to better serve your needs. Please take 10 minutes to complete this short survey!

Take the Survey!



**APA Texas Chapter Executive Administrator** Mike McAnelly, FAICP, PTP 9629 Fallbrook Drive Dallas, Texas 75243

You received this e-mail newsletter because you are a member of the American Planning Association Texas Chapter.





Preferences | Unsubscribe